
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Boothe River Park Community Information Session on November 7th

Saranac Lake, NY - The Village of Saranac Lake invites community members to an information session on 
the development of Boothe River Park, a new outdoor space designed to bring residents and visitors 
closer to the scenic Saranac River. Join us on Tuesday, November 7, from 5:00 to 7:00 PM in the 
Cantwell Room at the Saranac Lake Free Library.

Boothe River Park will offer an inviting space for recreation, picnicking, riverside walks, and relaxation in 
the heart of Saranac Lake. During the session, project representatives will share details on the project’s 
vision, timelines, and proposed features, with a focus on creating a welcoming space for all. This event 
also gives residents a chance to contribute ideas, ask questions, and share feedback on how the park can 
best serve the community.

We look forward to your participation and input as we work together to develop a park that will enrich 
the community for years to come.

For additional information, please visit the Village of Saranac Lake website at 
https://saranaclakeny.gov/boothe-river-park/ .


